MINUTES ARE NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT TOWN BOARD MEETING

June 8, 2010

Chairman Brad Anderson called the monthly board meeting to order at 7:40 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Tuesday, June 8, 2010.  

Board members present were Brad Anderson, Mike Roberts, Denny Richardson, Tina Bee and Maureen Manore.  

The minutes from the May11th meeting were read. Denny Richardson made a motion to accept the minutes and Mike Roberts seconded it.  The motion carried.

Treasurer’s report for May was read; balance on hand was $102,540.59.  Mike Roberts made a motion to accept the report and Brad Anderson seconded it.  The motion carried.  

Citizen’s Concerns:



None

Road Update

The Board is going ahead with an Application for Prevailing Wage Rate Determination for the Porcupine Road Project, which is issued by the Department of Workforce.

Cut Off Road is soft on the south side.

Only one person has called to order dust control.  Brad Anderson will call the people who used it last year and ask if they want it again. 

The bills were paid.  

The next regular board meeting was set for July13, 2010, 7:30 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall.  The meeting agenda will cover: Minutes/Financial Report, Citizens Concerns, Road Reports, Negotiate a Contract with Pepin County using the Prevailing Wage Rate Determination from the Department of Workforce Development for the Porcupine Road Project and Discuss Finalizing Comprehensive Plan.

Denny Richardson made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Mike Roberts seconded.

Time 8:05 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk
